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INTRO 

This week has been another busy week at UISZ - as MYP students dilligently 

completed their end of term summatives as part of SAW (summative assessment 

week). In addition we had Y10 students transitioning to DP and graduation 

ceremonies for Y10 and Y12 students (albeit scaled back due to government imposed 

COVID 19 restrictions).  Photos will be included in next week's Community 

Summary. 

 

PYP 

Message from Ms Tiffany 

During this week's KG and Y1 PHE class, students started house jumping to improve 

their coordination, hands power, balance and body control.  This is good training to 

build up their body agility. 



 

 

 



 

 

 
 



 

 

 
 



 

 

 
 

 Message from Ms Ha 

During our UOI “Sharing Our Planet”, the K3/Year 1 students have been 

making their animal habitats.  They have created habitats specific to the 



 

 

animal of their choice, demonstrating their understanding of how 

animals are dependent on the environment around them.  The students 

presented their project to their peers, highlighting the location of food, 

water and shelter.  

 
 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 



 

 

 



 

 

 
 

MYP 

Message from Mr Greg 



 

 

This week was our summative assessment week. It was a great opportunity for 

students to show their learning one last time this week. Next week will be an 

opportunity for them to reflect on their assessments and the year as a whole. Even 

though our end of year activities will be muted it doesn't reduce the importance of 

them. 

 

 

Message from Ms Valentine 

 In French , the Year 7-8th students have been busy preparing their speaking 

summative assessment. They have been guided step by step to write up a short 

script about their school (imaginary or not). Afterwards, listening to the teacher 

reading their script, they will have to practice orally (pronunciation, intonation).  

They should all be ready for their assessment on Friday, should it be online or in 

person! Bonne chance, Year 7-8tth!  

 

 



 

 

 

 

BOARDING 

Message from Ms Kate 

The Primary Boarders concluded their time with me in STEAM by being allowed to 

choose their own form of experiments and expression in the Makerspace. This was 

largely a rewarding few weeks, with learners being given both voice and choice in 

their own exploration of STEAM in practice. 



 

 

 

 

 

OUTRO 

We wish all our students, their parents and care givers a relaxing weekend.  Just 

one more week to go until the end of term - so stay Covid safe - and let's make the 

most of it!  Have a fantastic weekend. 

 

Warmest wishes,  

UISZ School & Boarding Community 

 


